Late Comments Submitted by K. Cooney, Summit Blue


-----Original Message-----

From: Kevin Cooney, Summit Blue
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2009 5:36 PM

To: naesbmail@naesb.org

Cc: Mary Klos

Subject: RE: REQ Request for Formal Comments - 2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e - Due August 28, 2009

Hello,

Somehow the date for this submission slipped by us here at Summit Blue. My apologies Please note the attached comments, even though they are after the August 28 date. Mary Klos in our Madison WI, who has evaluated a number of DR and DLC programs across the U.S., office reviewed this document in detail. 

In general, this document is very useful for creating some standard definitions that can be used when referring to typical components of DR programs.    Here is an overview of my major comments:

1)  Clarification throughout the document that these standards are only for dispatchable DR resources.

2)  Differentiation between the natural return to normal operations after an event and the required period of return to normal operations.

3)  Clarification of spinning reserve resources and applicability to direct load control

4)  Clarification of requirement for measurement:  does this mean all events, or a sample of events?

5)  Addition of the California Load Impact Estimation of Demand Response Protocols to the list of acceptable references for the estimation of sample sizes for DR M&V

6)  Clarification that 'Performance Evaluation' refers to contract performance, not system impact estimation

We trust that these comments will be helpful to the NAESB process. Thank you. 

Kevin Cooney

Principal & CEO

Summit Blue Consulting

1722 14th St., Suite 230

Boulder, CO 80302

www.summitblue.com  

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 4:05 PM

To: Kevin Cooney

Subject: REQ Request for Formal Comments - 2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e - Due August 28, 2009

via email and posting

TO:  NAESB Retail Electric Quadrant (REQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM:  Cory Galik Cummings, NAESB Staff Attorney

RE:  REQ Formal Request for Comments

DATE:  July 30, 2009

An industry comment period begins today, July 30, 2009 and ends on August 28, 2009 for the following REQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

Recommendation:

2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e - Develop business practice standards for measurement and verification for demand response programs 

Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/retail_2009_ap_6e_rec.doc
All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Retail Electric Executive Committee will review the recommendation and all submitted comments and consider it for vote during an upcoming Retail Executive Committees meeting. This meeting will be open and we encourage commenters to attend.

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 28, 2009 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the Retail page:  http://www.naesb.org/retail_request.asp and forwarded to the Retail Electric Executive Committees' members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,

Cory Cummings

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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